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IT IS TIME TO RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP!

Dear NNABA Member:

Please renew your National Native American Bar Association (NNABA) membership
for 2014! And, if you are not a member, please join today.

The current NNABA membership year will end in April 2014.

NNABA strives to provide a voice, forum and professional development for Native
American, Alaska Native and Native Hawaiian attorneys as well as promote tribal
sovereignty and equality for Native Nations. NNABA is involved in several initiatives
to promote tribal sovereignty and the professional development of Indian law
attorneys.

NNABA's initiatives include:
e Groundbreaking research on Native American attorneys

e Increase Natives and Tribal Court Judges in the Judiciary

These initiatives can be found on our website at www.nativeamericanbar.org.

NNABA holds an annual meeting in April of each year. The meeting coincides with
the FBA Indian Law Conference. NNABA and our chapters also sponsor and
cosponsor events throughout the year.

Please check out the website for upcoming events, weekly job announcements, and
information on CBAC (Coalition of Bar Associations of Color).

Don't forget to Like us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter to stay up to date on



current events and court decisions!

Below are 2 easy ways to get started:

1. Torenew online, go to http://www.nativeamericanbar.org/memberships/
2. To download the application, go to
http://www.nativeamericanbar.org/memberships/

If you have any questions about the NNABA membership process, please contact us
at adminassistant@nativeamericanbar.org

We look forward to continuing to serve you in 2014!

Sincerely,

Mary Smith
NNABA President, 2013-2015

For more information contact 480-727-0420 or visit www.nativeamericanbar.org.

WWW.NativeAmericanBar.org




